Hear Schulﬁr_t

Last Thursday the members of the
Strohaver Science Club heard C. T.
Schubert, President of the College
Camera Club, in an interesting lec-
ture on “Photography and Photo-
graphic Development.” The science
and technique and chemistry of pho-
tography were bricfly explained, and
during the lecture a roll of films was
developed to demonstrate the simple
process.

Members of the Club who wish to
become Fellows are asked to submit
their marks in science subjects to
Bruno Zwolinski. Only Fellows are
cligible to vote in the elections and to
direct the Club’s activitics.

Yesterday the organization made a
trip through the Huntley plant of the
Buffalo Niagara Electric Company.



